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T he Learn program had a very active year 
in 2014. Presentations were made for three 
states—Alabama, Georgia and Minnesota—

bringing to 26 the total number of states that have had 
presentations since the program’s inception in 2010. 
Many thanks to Larry Stern, Davis Nussbaum, Michael 
Frank and Jeff Katz for their contributions as presenters 
in 2014.

2015 promises to be even busier with requests from 
10 states for presentations—Connecticut, Michigan, 
NorthCarolina, Oklahoma, Oregon, Pennsylvania, 
South Carolina, Vermont, Washington, and Wyoming. 
Many of these requests are for repeat presentations which 
is testament to the value that this program provides.

If anyone is interested in learning more about the pro-
gram or possibly joining the pool of presenters, please 
contact John Cathcart at John_Cathcart@swissre.com. 

LEARN Program Update
By John Cathcart
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